




D. The Right to Receive an Accounting. You have the right to request an accounting of those disclosures of your PHI that we 

have made for reasons other than those for treatment, payment and health care options, which are specified in Section II (A-C)

above. The accounting is not required to report PHI disclosures (I) to those family, friends and other persons involved in your

treatment or payment, (2) that you otherwise requested in writing, (3) that you agreed to by signing an authorization form, or ( 4)

that we are otherwise required or permitted to make by law. As before, your request must be made in writing to our Privacy

Officer. The request should specify the time period, but please note that we are not required to provide an accounting for

disclosures that take place prior to April 14, 2003. Accounting requests may not be made for periods of time in excess of six

years. We will provide the first accounting you request during any 12-month period with charge. Subsequent accounting requests

may be subject to a reasonable cost-based fee.

E. The Right to Receive Notice of a Breach. You have the right to receive written notice in the event we learn of any

unauthorized acquisition, use or disclosure of your PHI that was not otherwise properly secured as required by HIPAA. We will

notify you of the breach as soon as possible but no later than sixty (60) days after the breach has been discovered.

F. The Right to File A Complaint. You have the right to contact our Privacy Officer at any time if you have questions, comments

or complaints about our privacy practices or if you believe we have violated your privacy rights. You also have the right to

contact our Privacy Officer or the Department of Health and Human Services' Office for Civil Rights in Baltimore, Maryland

regarding these privacy matters, particularly if you do not believe that we have been responsive to your concerns. We urge you to

contact us if you have any questions, comments or complaints, either in writing or by telephone as follows:

O'Connell Case, LCSW, LLC 
2501 E. Third St. 
Bloomington, IN 47401 
(812) 302-8200

Please note that we will not take any action, or otherwise retaliate, against you in any way as a result of your communications to O'Connell 

Case ,LCSW, LLC or to the Department of Health and Human Services' Office for Civil Rights. As always, please feel free to contact us. We 

look forward to serving you as a client. 
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